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Primary:  4                   Teacher: Miss Wilson                          

                                  Term:  Three                      Session:  2019 - 20 

 
ENABLE    INVOLVE    ENCOURAGE    STIMULATE    MOTIVATE    ENTHUSE 

 

This term we will be learning about the following:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our topic is: Vikings 

We will be creating models of Viking longboats and helmets. We will investigate how 

Vikings lived, what clothes and food they had and where they invaded. We will take a 

particular look at how Viking life affected Scotland. We will explore the role of an 

archaeologist and prepare presentations about the Vikings. 

Our Health and Well-being will focus on: how to react in unsafe situations and how to access 

emergency help. 

In PE we will: be exploring balances, jumps and rolls through gymnastics and learn how to 

sequence these movements together to create a routine.   
 
In Technologies (including ICT) we will: be creating 3D models with moving parts and Viking 

textiles. We will also be looking at how we can be safe online and be responsible digital 

citizens.   
 
In RE we will: be looking at the story of Holy Week that follows Jesus’s journey to the cross 

and how it relates to Easter celebrations.         

Expressive Arts (Art, Music, Drama, Dance)  

Art:  We will be creating images using mixed media and incorporating texture using tone 

and pattern.  

Music and Drama: We will be learning songs and performing for our class assembly.   
 

 

Literacy & English:  Reading, Writing, Talking & Listening 

This term we will be focussing on how to improve our writing using vocabulary, connecting 

words, interesting sentence openers and punctuation. We will also be exploring how to use 

a dictionary. In French, we will be learning numbers up to 31 and use them to tell others 

when our birthday is. We will be reciting poetry for our Scottish Assembly and also 

performing for our own class assembly.  

Numeracy & Mathematics: 

In Numeracy, we will be learning to recognise number patterns such as odd and even and 

using these patterns to count in 5’s and 10’s. We will be learning to add and  

subtract using partitioning. In Maths, we will be sorting information using diagrams  

and investigating positional language.  
 

Other information:         PE days:  Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday                Library day:  Monday 

 

You will be kept informed of any other things which may be happening this term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome your feedback. Please let us know if this newsletter is a helpful and informative way for you to 

be kept updated on what your child is learning about at school. 

Comments: 

 
 

Child’s name: _________________________________________   Class: ________________________ 

 

 

 

 


